
RCW 77.55.081  Removal or control of aquatic noxious weeds—Rules
—Pamphlet.  (1) By June 30, 1997, the department shall develop rules 
for projects conducted solely for the removal or control of various 
aquatic noxious weeds other than spartina and purple loosestrife and 
for activities or hydraulic projects for controlling purple 
loosestrife not covered by RCW 77.55.051(2). Following the adoption of 
the rules, the department shall produce and distribute a pamphlet 
describing the methods of removing or controlling the aquatic noxious 
weeds that are approved under the rules. The pamphlet serves as the 
permit for any project that is conducted solely for the removal or 
control of such aquatic noxious weeds and that is conducted as 
described in the pamphlet. No further permit is required for such a 
project.

(2) From time to time as information becomes available, the 
department shall adopt similar rules for additional aquatic noxious 
weeds or additional activities for removing or controlling aquatic 
noxious weeds not governed by RCW 77.55.051 (1) and (2) and shall 
produce and distribute one or more pamphlets describing these methods 
of removal or control. Such a pamphlet serves as the permit for any 
project that is conducted solely for the removal or control of such 
aquatic noxious weeds and that is conducted as described in the 
pamphlet. No further permit is required for such a project.

(3) Nothing in this section shall prohibit the department from 
requiring a permit for those parts of hydraulic projects that are not 
specifically for the control or removal of spartina, purple 
loosestrife, or other aquatic noxious weeds.  [2005 c 146 § 401; 1995 
c 255 § 4. Formerly RCW 77.55.150, 75.20.108.]

Part headings not law—2005 c 146: See note following RCW 
77.55.011.

Effective date—1995 c 255: See RCW 17.26.901.
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